

MANAGEMENT BRIEF

DATE: July 9, 2024

TO: Mayor Robinson and City Councilmembers

FROM: Karin Roberts, Deputy City Clerk, 452-6806

City Clerk's Office

SUBJECT: Council Liaison Recommendation for Appointment to the Transportation

Commission

The following recommendation for appointment to the Transportation Commission is being submitted by Councilmember Nieuwenhuis for your consideration and approval at tonight's Council meeting:

Board/Commission	<u>Liaison</u>	Recommendation
Transportation Commission	Nieuwenhuis	Position No. 5: Susanna Keilman, serving a full term expiring on May 31, 2028.

Council may approve the appointment by a motion.